## MONKS WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

FRIDAY 22ND OCTOBER 2021 MRS SIMPSON — PRINCIPAL

# Monks Coppenhall Academy To be the the can in minds

#### **HEAD GIRL/BOY & DEPUTY HEAD GIRL/BOY**

It has been a tough decision this week after interviewing all of the applicants for the Head Girl/Boy and Deputy Head Girl/Boy positions. We had some fantastic applicants and have finally come to a decision. We would like to congratulate the following children who have been appointed for the positions and we are very proud of their achievements.



Head Boy Finley S



Head Girl Radville Z



Deputy Head Boy

Matthew H



Deputy Head Girl
Evie B

All of those who were interviewed or nominated have been given the role of Prefect. Congratulations to you all!

We would like to wish you all a lovely half term holiday and we look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Tuesday 2nd November.

#### **OPEN DAY**

Join us for our Open Day on Monday 8th November from 9:30am-3:00pm by appointment only. If you have a child starting school in September 2022, come along to find out why Monks Coppenhall Academy is the school for you.

Please contact the academy office on 01270 814040 to book a tour.



#### **KEY DATES**

**02/11-** School reopens (**Tuesday** 2nd)

**05/11–** Bonfire Night Lunch Menu

**08/11-** Open Day

18/11- Children In Need

17/12 - School closes for Christmas

#### ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS

Our Attendance Champions for the week-ending 22nd October were:

EY/KS1- Mrs Hanson's class achieved 99.1% Well done!

KS2 – **Miss Aylott's class** achieved **96.0%.** Very good!



### **Respect Stars Of The Week**



Miss Broadgate - Lloyd B

Mrs Bailey - Arham I

Miss Day - TJean-Luc H

Miss Hadfield - Kaiser J

Miss Davies - Harry C

Mrs Hanson – Denaya F

Miss Parr / Miss Fisher - Krystian W

Miss McNeil - Ashton W-W

Mr Coker - Natan K

Miss Ashley - Harry C

Mrs Bromilow - Victoria I

Mr Williams - Ellie B

Mrs Kelly - Sienna P

Miss Aylott - Taleigha M

Mr Twigg - Charlie B

Mrs Humber/ Miss McDade - Tyler D

Mr Watts - Mavis L

#### **BLACK HISTORY MONTH**

To celebrate Black History Month, the Early Years children have been researching Mo Farah. They have discovered that he always tries his best and when he wins a race he receives a gold medal. Miss Day's children have been designing their own medals.







#### **PREFECTS**

We would like to say a huge thank you to all of the school prefects who were nominated by the staff across the school.



#### **SINGFEST**

This week, the Monks' Choir has been working with Helen from Love Music Trust to prepare for their performance at Singfest.

